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Principal’s Corner :  
 

Hello JCE Families, 
 
We have had an amazing start to the school year.  We are so thankful for our 
motivated students, supportive families, and hardworking teachers & staff.  
I want to thank each and every one of you that were able to join us at 
Curriculum Chats last week.   We know your schedules are very busy 
balancing work, dinner preparations and several after school activities.  
Seeing so many involved families partner up with teachers to learn about 
grade level expectations makes JCE the community school it is.   
 
We did have a “restart’ to the school year due to Hurricane Dorian.  Our community was spared,  while the 
Bahamas received the brunt of the storm.  In an effort to assist the beautiful people in the Bahamas, we will be 
sponsoring $1 Hat Day this Monday (Sept 9th).   Families may send in a donation of $1 or more in cash or write 
a check to the Red Cross.  As a result, students will sport their favorite hat while JCE supports the efforts of 
the Red Cross. 
 
We have many new families at JCE for whom WOW Wednesdays may be a new concept.  Once every seven 
weeks, students spend an entire day focused on related arts activities.  We call this WOW Wednesday! 
Students rotate through Music, Art, PE, Media and STEM.  While students are engaged in enriching physical 
and artistic activities, teacher teams spend the day looking at data, planning, and taking part in professional 
learning. 
 
It is unbelievable that interims will be available Sept 13th for 3rd-5th (date change due to the hurricane). K-2nd 
students begin receiving interims during the second nine weeks of school. Parents, please continue to 
communicate and build relationships with your student’s teacher.  Partner up with them so all students can 
experience their best year.  There is no such thing as too much communication.  
 
Please help us keep our students safe and healthy by only sending in store bought cupcakes, donuts or small 
individual snacks for student birthdays.  It is important and even lifesaving that our nurse or teachers are able 
to review the ingredients on the packaging before distributing it to our students.  It is unfortunate, but we 
will not be able to distribute homemade food items.     
 
September is a happening month!!  We begin the month with our annual Bingo Night sponsored by our 
fabulous PTO.  If you were not able to purchase tickets in time, stay tuned to our future family events.  Much 
more to come…..  Mark your calendars for our SAC Meeting Sept 10th at 3:30, School Pictures Sept 16th, and 
PTO Meeting Sept 17th 3:30.   
 
As always, thank you for your continued support!!  
 

Mrs. Jeanette Murphy 
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JCES Events and News 

SAC Meeting 

 

All are welcome to attend the first SAC meeting of the 

school year on Tuesday, September 10 at 3:30 pm in the 

Media Center. 

Please note that it is now ille-
gal to be holding a phone to 
text or talk in a school zone.  
Hands free devices must be 

used. 

Calendar of UPCOMING EVENTS  
Reminder – early dismissal Wed. at 1:45 

 

September 

6 PTO Bingo Night—6:15pm—8:00pm 

9 Hat Day for Hurricane Dorian relief 

10 SAC Meeting 3:30 pm 

16 School Pictures 

17 PTO Meeting 3:30 pm 

 

Please check the school calendar on the website 

often for additional dates and resource schedule. 

 
The Media Center needs pictures of Jaguars read-

ing at home for a focus wall in the library.  Please 

send in a picture or email a picture to 
Jaclyn.Clarke@stjohns.k12.fl.us.  Every student 
who submits a photo will be 

entered into a drawing for a $5 
gift certificate to the October 
book fair.  Five winners will be 

drawn on the morning show on 
October 1st. 

Thank you! Thank you for the wonderful support of the PTO.  Your support through signing up to vol-
unteer your time this year, buying a PTO membership, and selling out bingo night at allows us to give 
back even more to the students, classrooms, and teachers at Julington Creek Elementary. We couldn’t do 

this without you-Your PTO Board 

  
…………………………………………………………………………………........ 
COMING UP Sept 6th @ 6:15pm Back to School Bingo – sold out (Cafeteria) 
Sept 9th –  Hat Day for $1 (donation to Bahamas Hurricane Relief) 
Sept 17th @ 3:30pm General PTO Meeting in the Media Center (Children welcome!)          
…………………………………………………………………………………........ 
We are still accepting MEMBERSHIP    
forms. If you need an envelope            …………………................................  
please email jcelempto@gmail.com  FOLLOW US…    

with your child’s name and teacher’s   Julington Creek Elementary PTO 

name. We’ll get you one. For only  jcepto.com  
$20 per family you can support the          ………………………………………. 
students, staff, and PTO at JCE. 
…………………………………………………………………………………........ 
Our first PTO meeting of the school year will be held on Tuesday, September 17

th 
, at 

3:30 pm.  Please join us in the media center.  Children are welcome. We will be discussing upcom-
ing events, sharing about volunteer opportunities, Mrs. Murphy will be presenting the school im-
provement plan, and more. We hope to see you there. 

https://www.facebook.com/20531316728/photos/10157324683361729/
http://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=XGlxZ6EH&id=DCD33F537E76E5D6A4F8B56F1AE1F45356717828&thid=OIP.XGlxZ6EHWz4_euZ15CO28AHaCX&mediaurl=http://www.clker.com/cliparts/9/n/X/j/h/p/website-icon-hi.png&exph=192&expw=600&q=website+icon&simid=6080099
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Monday, Sept. 9/23 
Chicken Quesadilla OR 
Chicken Nuggets 
 
Tuesday, Sept. 10/24 
Cheese Calzonettes OR  
Chicken Sandwich OR 
Mini Corn Dogs 
 
Wednesday, Sept. 11/25 
Chicken Poppers OR 
Cheese Pizza 
 
Thursday, Sept. 12/26 
Pasta & Meatballs OR 
Hot Dog OR 
Max Cheese Sticks 
 
Friday, Sept. 13/27 
BBQ Chicken OR 
Cheeseburger 
 
Monday, Sept. 16/30 
Mac & Cheese OR 
Chicken Nuggets 
 
Tuesday, Sept. 17, Oct. 1 
Nacho Lil Bites OR 
Chicken Sandwich OR 
Mini Corn Dogs 
 
Wednesday, Sept. 18, Oct. 2 
Cheese Pizza OR 
Chicken Poppers 
 
Thursday, Sept. 19, Oct. 3 
Cheeseburger OR 
Mini Cheese Ravioli OR 
BBQ Chicken Max Snacks 
 
Friday, Sept 20, Oct. 4 
Hot Dog OR 
Max Cheese Sticks 
 
 
 
Mondays: Cookies 35¢ (limit 2) 

Wednesdays: Papa Johns $1.85  
Fridays: Ice Cream $1.00 

 
 

Teresa Butrimas, Manager 

(904)-547-8000 

 

 

General Information 

Do you have old technology lying around your 
house?  Don’t know what to do with it? You 

can donate old cell phones, tablets, and laptops 
to the STEM Lab recycle program!  JCE’s STEM 
lab earns money by recycling old technology. 

Clinic News: 
Health Screenings will be taking place on September 23 and 24 for 

Kindergarten, 1st grade and 3rd grade.  More information about volun-
teering to help will be coming soon. 

Music News: 
 

Singing Jags Chorus: 
The first Chrous rehearsal is Thursday, Sep-
tember 12th  after school in the music room 

until 4:00. 
 

4th and 5th Graders: 
All 4th and 5th graders need to begin bringing their recorder and book to 
music class each week beginning Friday, September 13th with the “A” 

Day Resource rotation. 

JCES Clubs and Activities 

Art News 
Mrs. Mack is always happy to have volunteers help in the art 
room, or take things home to work on.  Please contact her if you 
are willing and able to help! 

Happy September JCE!  Did you know that this is Childhood 

Cancer Awareness Month?  Did you know that every year our 

school participates in the American Cancer Society’s local 

fundraising event, Relay for Life? This year’s event will be on 

April 4, 2020.  The JCE Relay for Life team is in search of 

more members and invites you to join the team in the fight 

against cancer!  Please contact Cathy Ragusa at Cathe-

rine.ragusa@stjohns.k12.fl.us for more information. 

Fellowship of Christian Students, a student led organization 
at JCE, has begun meeting every Friday morning at 7:45 a.m. 

in Mrs. Baker’s classroom.  This group is open to any and all 
students who wish to gather together with other students in 
a Christ-centered, fun, and encouraging atmosphere. 

mailto:Catherine.ragusa@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:Catherine.ragusa@stjohns.k12.fl.us
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